
     
 

ADDRESS I 45 Knighton Road, Hamilton, 3216 
PHONE I (07) 856 5399 
WEBSITE I  
PRINCIPAL I Andrew Campbell PGDip. Org. Behaviour, B.Ed., Dip.T. 

 

 

May 2022                    Room 25 Term 2 Newsletter 
 
Welcome back to Term Two,  
It has been great to catch up with everyone. Recently we had everyone in our class at school 
which was very exciting..  
 
Two key topic areas this term are 
 

● The Knighton Way – Organisation - Whakarite - I am ready to learn - I know what I 
need to learn next - I can look after the things I use 

● Matariki- we will be exploring what this means to us and how we can celebrate it 
 

In maths we will be exploring addition and subtraction, patterns, measurement, and shape. 
In literacy we are focusing on developing early literacy skills, phonics, handwriting, and storytelling.    
 
Home Learning 
Please send your child to school with their book bag everyday. 
Library day for Room 25 is Tuesday. The children will bring home one library book each.   
 
Finding out what is happening at school 
Have you checked out the school website or Facebook page?  
Room 25 uses Class Dojo - if you have any questions or concerns please feel free to use the message function 
on Class Dojo, or email me directly. 
The school newsletter comes out fortnightly on a Tuesday 
 
Grad Student Teacher 
We have Olivia Cartwright working  
with us on Wednesdays this term and for a 4 week  
practicum at the end of the term. 
  
Dates to Remember 
Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday - Monday 6th June 
Teachers only day - Friday - 17th June 
Matariki school celebrations - 20th - 23th June 
Matariki Public Holiday - Friday 24th June 
Parent Conversations - 4th July - 8th July 
 
        John Brooker 
E-mail:jbrooker@kns.ac.nz 
 

 
 
 
 

With this wet weather it is useful to have a change 
of clothes in your child’s school bag. 

 
 

    
 

 


